TO

Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Region VII, Central Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF NEGROS ORIENTAL

www.depednegor.net

December 11, 2018

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. %1 s.2018

TRAINING/SEMINAR FOR FOOTBALL COACHES

Assistant Schools Division Superintendents

CID & SGOD Chiefs

Division Education Program Supervisors / Education Program Specialists
District Supervisors / Districts In-Charge

Teaching / Non-Teaching Personnel

1. Please be informed that Negros Oriental-Siquijor Regional Football Association in guidance of
the Philippine Footbal Federation {PFF) wili be conducting a seminar/ training course to the
coaches in football on December 7, 8, 9, 14, and 16, 2018 at Foundation University Campus,
Dumaguete City.

2. The participants in this training are the coaches and assistant coaches in football.

3. PSDSs / District In-Charge and School Heads are directed to give support to the participants
joining in this training.

4. Transportation, Food and other incidental expenses incurred during the conduct
of the said activity may be charged to school MOOE, local funds or any other sources of funds
depending on its availability subject to proper accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

5. Participants attending in this training shall be granted 2 days service credits for teachers
and compensatory overtime credits to non-teaching personnel only upon submission of duly
accomplished Daily Time Record ( Form 48).

6. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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MNOSIREA

é’ NEGROS ORIENTAL-SIQULOR
s REGIONAL FOOTBALL ASSN.

c/o Kelly Padayhag, Provincial Sports Office, Capitol Area, 6200 Dumaguete City
Tel. No. (035)-2257817, Email Add: droanz38@gmail.com,00173349300

December 3, 2018
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Wilfreda D. Bengalos, Ph. D, CESOV
Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Negros Oriental

Attn: Allan A. Tabio S
PESS Supervisor
Division of Negros Oriental

Greetings!

The Negros Oriental-Siquijor Regional Football Association (NOSIRFA} under the
guidance of the Philippine Football Federation (PFF) have been supporting the
Department of Education (DepEd) in developing kids through our Grassroots program,
learn and hone their skills in football. It does not only develop them physically and
mentally it also helps in their values formation.

The association does not only develop aspiring players but, also encourages local coaches
to participate in the developmental program as this goes hand in hand.

In lieu of this, we would like to ask permission to allow our promising Coaches from
DepEd Negros Oriental Division to take part in the seminar that is scheduled on
December 7, 8, 9, 14, 15 and 16, 2018 in preparation for future events in the province
especially there are new training methods to be discussed.

The course will be handled by a PFF PYCLC Instructor and the venue will be Foundation
University campus.

The participants are required to be available in Dumaguete City day before the start date.
We are hoping for a favorable response from your good office.
Sincerely Yours,
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Elmer M. Gallardo
President
Cell no. 09178048376



